
Barrington Trails Committee Minutes (Draft) 

 

Barrington Elementary School Conference Room, January 14, 2020 

  

The meeting was called to order at 6:40 p.m. 

  

Present:  Chair Charlie Tatham, John Wallace, Denis Beaulieu, Jack Gale, Doug Winter 

  

Approval of the minutes of December 10, 2019 was tabled until the next meeting.   

  

Old Business: 

  

Updates: 

*The plan for the parking area off Seavey Bridge Rd. was approved by the Planning Board; work 

on it is expected to start in the spring. 

* The expansion of the Goodwill Conservation Area is expected to close in the next few weeks. 

* The purchase of the Schulz property on Brewster Rd. by SELT should be completed in the next 

few months. 

. 

The moonlight snowshoe has been postponed until Feb 7, with Feb 8 as a back-up. 

 

The Adopt a Trail volunteer guidelines penned by Anne were briefly discussed.  There was concern that 

they may sound a bit too demanding. A list of trails to be adopted will be put together by Charlie and 

John. Further consideration of the guidelines will wait until the next meeting. 

 

The 2019 Budget was expended within a few dollars.  Charlie showed off some new hiking trailhead 

signs that he purchased. 

 

New Business: 

 

The concern, including that from a resident, about plowing of trail head parking areas is under 

consideration by the Conservation Commission. 

 

A variety of NH Fish and Game’s Operation Land Share signs will be obtained for a number of town-

owned conserved properties. 

 

Jack has created an email address for the Trails Committee (BarrTrails@gmail.com), and has 

successfully taken over the email duties about hikes etc., using MailChimp. 

 

Bridges:  materials will need to be purchased for bank-to-bank bridges to be constructed on SATWaSR 

and Village Place this summer. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:20. 

  

Regretfully  submitted, 

John Wallace 
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